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THE ROTARY CLUB of CAMPBELLTOWN (SA) Inc. 

Club NEWSLETTER Date Monday 29 November-Mtg 2565 
Postal Address PO Box 438   Campbelltown SA 5074 

Secretary: 0412 236 503 (Frank Orlando) rcc9510secretary@gmail.com 

Club Email: campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au  Web: www.campbelltown.Rotaryclub.org.au 

Shed contact numbers:  Arrange Pickups: 8337 3377.  

Bulletin Editor: Bruce Barnes – Phone 0407 724 699, email: editor20rcc@gmail.com  

 

 Rotary International President: Shekhar Mehta  District Governor 9510: Jeff Neale & wife Jenny  

 

If you are unable to perform your duties, PLEASE ARRANGE a SUBSTITUTE and advise your 

replacement to David Munro 0418 845 644. If bringing Guests, please advise David. 

             

 

               DATE 

2021 

 

 

 

Mon 6th 

December 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

 

Mon 13th 

December 

 

B Social 

246 Fosters Rd., 

OAKDEN 

 

Mon 20th 

December 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

 

Mon 27th 

December 

 

San Giorgio 

Centre, 

11 Henry St., 

Payneham 

     

    Speaker 

  PIZZA NIGHT   

 

Program 

 

AGM 

COMMITTEE 

MEETINGS 

 

 

CHRISTMAS 

NIGHT 

PARTNER’S 

NIGHT 

 

CHILDREN’S 

CHRISTMAS 

PARTY 

 

Chair Ankur Jandial Pres Stephany Pres Stephany  

Rotary 

Information 

Tony Lagozzino   

 

PUBLIC 

HOLIDAY 

Plaques & 

Fellowship 

Tony Eddowes    

Cashier 1 Gail Casey FELLOWSHIP  

 

 

 

Cashier 2 Betty Gebert    

Steward 1 Michael Dilena    

Steward 2 

 

Dean Crook FELLOWSHIP FELLOWSHIP  

Raffle Frank Augello     

TIME 6:00 FOR 6.30 PM 6:30 FOR 7:00 PM 6:00 for 6:30 PM  

 COMMUNITY  FELLOWSHIP  

mailto:rcc9510secretary@gmail.com
mailto:campbelltown@rotaryclub.org.au
http://www.campbelltown.rotaryclub.org.au/
file:///C:/Users/brupathome7/Documents/1-Rotary/1-Newsletters/20200628-2501-Changeover/editor20rcc@gmail.com
https://www.rotary.org/en/shekhar-mehta-says-serving-others-changes-lives-including-our-own
https://rotary9510.org/page/district-governor-21-22
https://www.google.com/search?q=father+christmas+images&client=firefox-b-d&sxsrf=AOaemvIxVTUPXrv2MqktYRbMPctAAJuUiQ:1637873756715&tbm=isch&source=iu&ictx=1&fir=9Tfxj-dQ988VJM%252CguzVRhP6k13WDM%252C_%253B08B8yxC09wBJvM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253BYDcF_foNP5KhVM%252CSHLMDmtL0d4_6M%252C_%253BL6PEVV_vHZqogM%252Cl8hvJN7EM7EUmM%252C_%253Bx-Elt952IfEc0M%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253Bl-8HNUvPnfJH5M%252CF1QanU3Tq7LqqM%252C_%253BfSMWICERiarCuM%252CmLzotRh1c8wasM%252C_%253B95NGvikqV7XOsM%252CBJfu_2lpsbcztM%252C_%253BnCkGoL9Qln2ypM%252CYGSJCKaDPJFyfM%252C_%253BewqBGwB3gLR70M%252Cn6l9KDKfgYdQmM%252C_%253BLl1IN0uWURZ96M%252CkC6xmdCISvC6zM%252C_%253BK04QGJuF-uhbOM%252CYWRpzPS9MO7N-M%252C_%253B2v5gnKH-1kLM3M%252Co4f17JyCPk71pM%252C_%253Bh7Pi8XOarCq78M%252CVPMlzQ9-EY1uzM%252C_%253BjOQYvhw8idAAtM%252CR_58wTd9mTCUcM%252C_%253BLTK6F2UUxzU0BM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253B-ZuQNDNut3LssM%252CWG9QTzMQpvGcwM%252C_&vet=1&usg=AI4_-kQtApUdhhDqYzYoEN0xDSqEN98sww&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiqpNKbs7T0AhWWzjgGHa_mDOcQ9QF6BAgUEAE#imgrc=jOQYvhw8idAAtM
https://www.google.com/search?q=father+christmas+images&client=firefox-b-d&sxsrf=AOaemvIxVTUPXrv2MqktYRbMPctAAJuUiQ:1637873756715&tbm=isch&source=iu&ictx=1&fir=9Tfxj-dQ988VJM%252CguzVRhP6k13WDM%252C_%253B08B8yxC09wBJvM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253BYDcF_foNP5KhVM%252CSHLMDmtL0d4_6M%252C_%253BL6PEVV_vHZqogM%252Cl8hvJN7EM7EUmM%252C_%253Bx-Elt952IfEc0M%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253Bl-8HNUvPnfJH5M%252CF1QanU3Tq7LqqM%252C_%253BfSMWICERiarCuM%252CmLzotRh1c8wasM%252C_%253B95NGvikqV7XOsM%252CBJfu_2lpsbcztM%252C_%253BnCkGoL9Qln2ypM%252CYGSJCKaDPJFyfM%252C_%253BewqBGwB3gLR70M%252Cn6l9KDKfgYdQmM%252C_%253BLl1IN0uWURZ96M%252CkC6xmdCISvC6zM%252C_%253BK04QGJuF-uhbOM%252CYWRpzPS9MO7N-M%252C_%253B2v5gnKH-1kLM3M%252Co4f17JyCPk71pM%252C_%253Bh7Pi8XOarCq78M%252CVPMlzQ9-EY1uzM%252C_%253BjOQYvhw8idAAtM%252CR_58wTd9mTCUcM%252C_%253BLTK6F2UUxzU0BM%252C9sFeMs1AwU6l_M%252C_%253B-ZuQNDNut3LssM%252CWG9QTzMQpvGcwM%252C_&vet=1&usg=AI4_-kQtApUdhhDqYzYoEN0xDSqEN98sww&sa=X&ved=2ahUKEwiqpNKbs7T0AhWWzjgGHa_mDOcQ9QF6BAgUEAE#imgrc=jOQYvhw8idAAtM
https://www.rotary.org/en/2018-19-rotary-president-selected
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IF YOU ARE GOING TO BE DELAYED STARTING YOUR DUTIES, PLEASE ORGANISE A ROTARIAN TO 

DEPUTISE FOR YOU UNTIL YOU CAN GET THERE.                               More info   Here 

 
 

 

 

 

 

2021-2022 BOARD OF DIRECTORS: -  
PRESIDENT  Stephany Martin  

VICE PRESIDENT   Jim Silvestri 

PRESIDENT ELECT Michael McCabe  

IMM PAST PRESIDENT Vince Belperio 

SECRETARY  Frank Orlando 

TREASURER  Babu Kanagasabai  

COMMUNITY SERVICE Elizabeth Gagliardi 

FUNDRAISING  Jim Silvestri 

INTERNATIONAL               Margaret Northcote 

MEMBERSHIP                  Damian Leach 

Fellowship Denise Dinham  

PUBLIC IMAGE                     Alyssa Morran 

VOCATIONAL SERVICE Jane Gascoigne  

YOUTH                    Maria Figg 

PI wants your PI articles or photos -Please email to  
RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com  
East Torrens Rotaract Club Secretary :  

Thomas Lymburn : tlymburn2@gmail.com    

 0491 333 732 

 

 

List of 

Committee 

Members 

A List of Committee Members is Here  
 

 Club Support Officers 

Welfare Officer:  Peter Rumbelow  8337 5249 / peter@rumbelow.net 

Sergeant:  Aaron Stobie  0431 213 870 /  aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au 

Attendance: David Munro  0418 845 644/: davidrmunro@icloud  

Auditor: Dean Crook  

Bulletin:  Bruce Barnes 0407 724 699 / editor20rcc@gmail.com 

Historian: Peter Rumbelow  

Photographer: Enzo Piperone 

Program: Damian Leach  

Property: Bill Allan  
Public Officer: Jeff Neale 

Risk Management: Michael McCabe  

Rotary Information: Damian Leach  

Sound: Frank Augello   

Youth Protection: Michael McCabe 

Art Show Convenor: TBC 

CROE - Mal Hansen 

Shed Convenor :  TBC ( Deputy: John Russo)  

 

 
• After  acting Sergeant Margaret’s invocation & loyal toast, President Stephany welcomed 

members,partners, guests & those on Zoom. A warm welcome to Brian Kretschner Area 8 

Governor and our Guest Speaker the Chief Executive of the Port Adelaide Football Club, Mr. 

Matthew Richardson. 

 

• Secretary Frank Orlando was an apology, so David Fenton filled in as secretary and reminded 

everyone it was the AGM next week.  

 

• Margaret Northcote has End Polio Raffle Tickets Books 

for distribution. All tickets are $2 each. 

 

• Community Services Director Elizabeth Gagliardi 

reported on the Campbelltown Aging Expo last week. It was a 

huge success. Thanks to all those from the club who helped 

out on the day serving tea & coffee. Everyone was kept busy 

serving & welcoming those who attended.  We collected 

$159.50 in gold coin donations and Council gave us another 

$150 for the Club’s services at the Expo.  

 

• Jane Gascoigne reminded those who have not yet booked 

for the District Conference that the early bird discount 

finishes at the end of this month. 

 

• Ralph Holmes gave his Shed report. 

o Firstly, another great big thankyou to Rotarians, Partners and Volunteers for the work done in the 

Shed over the course of the month.  Sadly, sales were a little slow on Saturday despite our best 

efforts in raising the profile of the Shed through the Public Image Committee and the great work 

Alyssa does and the emails and other advertising we do. 

o The gross sum earned for the month of November to date is $5765.30   which is a really valuable 

contribution to the funds available for distribution on our Charitable projects. 

https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/667a71c5-0992-431d-b9e1-9b607c5c59a5/1/
mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
mailto:%20RCCpublicimage9510@gmail.com
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20211025-2660-Ian%20Haese-RI%20Peter%20Allen-Ind%20Betty%20Gebert/tlymburn2@gmail.com
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/83e7eb1b-e358-4f57-aff6-259e8b4a374f/1/
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/peter@rumbelow.net
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210712-2545-DG%20Year+Reg%20N/aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
mailto:davidrmunro@icloud
mailto:editor20rcc@gmail.com
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o My sincere thanks and appreciation to Jeff and Jenny Neale at Paradise Mazda for the provision of 

the van and trailer which enables us to undertake the pickups and also deliveries on 

sale day.   

o Gail Casey needs help in the Manchester department so if any Rotarian 

or partner would like to spend a couple of hours and also enjoy great fellowship on a 

Tuesday morning, please contact me or Gail. 

o With the Donut apron on, thank you to everyone who has volunteered to 

assist with the Moonlight market stall on Friday and also the Carols in the Park stall on Saturday.  I 

will circulate the draft rosters to those members and partners involved.  I hope these events this week 

are really successful.   

 

• Fellowship Director Denise Dinham spoke on the 

o Children’s Christmas Party at San Giorgio’s on Monday the 20 Dec. It is a Pizza Night. Please mark 

the attendance sheet. 

o The first meeting of next year is the Shed BBQ – Can you please mark your attendance on the 

circular. 

 

• Netty Heinrich said that Jeff Neale has kindly offered to donate a 

spare coffee machine to be used at the Shed BBQs. Netty & Mal need 

volunteers to help out with the BBQ & using the new coffee machine on 

Shed Day, last Saturday of the month. Training in the use of the coffee machine 

will be required so you can become a Shed Barista and know your Flat Whites 

from your Short Macchiato. 

 

 

 
ROTARY INFORMATION – Garth Holmes-My Year as President 1996-1997 

 
.        

     I joined Rotary in 1972 at the age of 31 years young.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

    

     MY YEAR AS PRESIDENT GARTH HOLMES 1996- 

1997                                    

• Vice President was Peter Allen  

• Secretary Graham Wallis 

• Treasurer Alwyn Shepherd 

74 Members 

3 Inductions Josie Digirolamo, Fee Chin, Jan Tsoutouras 

3 Resignation 

 

           DIRECTORS & ACTIVITIES FOR THE YEAR 

Vocational / Youth Service. Chair: Murray Surace. 

• Youth Exchange Outgoing Kristen James went to Finland/Incoming from South Africa Danae 

Zazeraj 

• National Science Forum one student attended 

• Siemens Science Summer School 4 applicants from Charles 

Campbell and St Ignatius 

• RYLA one participant from our club attending  

• Youth Forum  

• Vocational Awards: Pride of Workmanship and Service to 

the Community Awards 

• Vocational Visit to Spring Gully 

• Mock Interviews led by Eric Webb 
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•  Various donations including School Peer Support program, RYWELL and skin Cancer 

Awareness Week  

Fund Raising Tony Lagozzino 

• Running the Shed Sales raising $6,000 

• Rotary Christmas cakes and puddings $1332 raised 

• Art Show raised $3,000 Hardest event of the year Tony Quote 

• Christmas trailer raffle displayed at various shopping centres 

raised $4490 

• Total Fundraising: $34986 

International Kevin Parken   

• Slumber Kits for homeless Youth 

• Matching Grants Rotary Club of Kolhapur $1400 for Artificial 

Aluminium Limbs 

• ICAC : 13 Projects in Africa, Bangladesh, India, Pakistan, 

Philippines, South West Pacific with $2602 donated by our club. i.e safe drinking water, health 

Aids, Hearing Aides, Cataract Surgery and malaria protection 

• Cultural Exchange: Toni  Mercorella studying in Florence  

• Group Study Exchange We hosted a team from the USA /Canada Terry Lewis one member stayed 

with Gina and I.  

• Group Study Exchange Out going Peter Rumbelow Team 

Leader to District 5820 Washington State, Idaho and British 

Columbia uncertain if this was in my financial year  

           = $2680 Donations 

          Fellowship Brian Stevens  

• Italian Luncheon at the Marche Club 

• Golf Weekend at Berri organised by Geof Brett 

• Family Fair & Chinese Dinner 

• Trip to Glenelg on the Tram and meal at a Restaurant 

organised by Geoff Brett 

• Annual Bowls Night Tranmere bowling Club 

• Visit to the St Kilda Mangroves with a Board walk 

• Fellowship weekend at Swan Reach at Neale’s shack 

• Fellowship small group meetings in members’ homes   

    Community Service. Pat Ruotolo 

• Built a Gazebo at Bellara Retirement Village on Newton Rd 

• Built a Pergola at Campbelltown Kindergarten  

• Rotary Walk (Continued) 

• Insurance for Abbe’s Van continued to pay 

• RAH Cardiac Monitor $3529 

• Athelstone Kindergarten Kinder gym 

• Rotary Shop in Campbelltown. Uncertain which year this was 

opened. 

 

Pictured right is Gina Holmes, President Steph and Garth Holmes. 

 

 
 Guest Speaker - Matthew Richardson-Renewal of the PA Football club 

 
 

➢ Port Power fan & Chair David Fenton introduced & welcomed Guest Speaker Matthew 

Richardson. 

Matthew completed his Bachelor of Education (Phys Ed) in 1993 and joined the South Australian Cricket 

Association (SACA) as a Development Officer in his final year of study. At the SACA, he progressed 

with to Game Development Manager, with the growth of sports development, whilst undertaking further 
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study with a Graduate Diploma Business (Marketing) at University of South Australia and then 

commenced an MBA which he completed in 2009. 

 

During his time with the SACA, he co-founded a sports management business, Athletes1 Australia, and 

the joined the Port Adelaide Football Club (SANFL) as Marketing Manager in February 2001. The sports 

management business continued to grow and expand, and Matthew maintained a key role in strategy and 

business planning as a Director. 

 

In May 2004 Matthew was appointed the Chief Executive of the Port Adelaide Magpies Football Club 

(SANFL) and oversaw the SANFL Club through a period of significant challenge and change, dealing 

with many financial and strategic issues which would shape the future of the Club. 

 

In 2009 Matthew joined the Port Adelaide Football Club (AFL) in a special projects role focused initially 

on commercial growth. This quickly saw the move to Adelaide Oval and then leading the Club’s strategy 

to unite Port Adelaide as One Club, bringing the Magpies in the SANFL and Power in the AFL together. 

This led to the official reunification of the Port Adelaide Football Club in November 2011, which was a 

catalyst to the club’s successful move to Adelaide Oval in 2014 and membership growth from less than 

30,000 in 2010 to over 60,000 in 2015. 

 

Matthew was appointed Executive General Manager of the Port Adelaide Football Club in 2018, and in 

October 2020 as  the Chief Executive, replacing Keith Thomas with whom he had worked closely for nine 

years. 

 

He has extensive experience across the journey of the Port Adelaide Football Club including. 

- AFL and SANFL separation 

- Port Adelaide’s brand and membership strategy 

- One Club reunification 

- Transition of AFL football to Adelaide Oval 

- Playing the historic AFL games in Shanghai in 2017-19 

- Managing through COVID 

- Strategic Planning and the way forward 

 

Matthew was instrumental in building and implementing the Club’s bold strategic vision, Chasing 

Greatness and is now leading the Club as it works to a new agenda in the post-COVID era of the AFL and 

the Port Adelaide Football Club. 

 

• Mathew then spoke and gave a presentation about 

the Renewal of the PA Football club.  As a child his 

family were avid Sturt supporters but always 

respected Port’s success within the SANFL. They 

were a powerhouse in their BRAND, VALUES, 

SPORTING SUCCESS & COMMUNITY. He then 

spoke about the historical journey of the Port Club 

since those earlier days and his involvement over 

the years to where the Club has evolved now.   

 

            From 1997 to 2011 the PAFC BRAND was 

➢ Inconsistent In The Way It Looked 

➢ But More Importantly, In The Way It Acted 

➢ It was ‘schizophrenic’ 

➢ Which one is THE REAL PORT ADELAIDE…?  

 

It was in 2013 they changed the coach and in 2014 they changed the narrative to reconnect 

with members & stakeholders.  Mathew said that as Chief Executive he sees himself “as a bus 

driver who must have a clear picture of what direction the Club is going & the best way to get 

there -i.e. a Strategic Vision.” 
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At the conclusion of Matthews talk there were many questions, 

especially from the avid Port fans who were dressed for the 

occasion.  

Matthew skillfully answered all the questions with “no 

handballs”, with Chair David Fenton thanking him for his time 

& most interesting presentation. 

 

  Pictured right are Chair David Fenton, President Steph 

and Matthew. 
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 G’day Possums–this is your page .Remember “If it is to be- it is up to me.” Val & Mal’s motto  

 
   

• TooWit t’ Woo’s -Suggestion  for the week 

 
 In business and in family relationsips,remember that the most important thing is trust . 

 

 

• RCC Jigsaw Puzzle: No 1 
 

The bottom left hand corner shows the original 

photo kindly sent in by Val last Tuersday morning at 

the shed. 

You must arrange all the pieces to match the picture 

. (32 pieces) in the bottom LH cnr. 

 Note the time it takes so you can get bragging 

rights. 

Happy Puzzlerling ! 

Best of Luck. 

You can do it on any device.  

 

To play click on the link  Here  

Which is provided by 

https://www.jigsawplanet.com/ 

 

 

• David Fenton (centre)  

celebrated his 70th 

Birthday at the Club 

with his wife Karen and 

son Mark .The cake was 

delicious and enjoyed 

by all.  

 

 

 

 

 

 
Latest District Publications Links are Here > 

Rotary Matters , District Classifieds , Rotary Down Under , Rotary on 

the Move Zone 8. ,  District 9510 Website ; RDU Supplies 

 

• WHEN TOGETHER, WE DO GOOD IN THE WORLD 
PDG PETER GARNETT, REGIONAL ROTARY FOUNDATION COORDINATOR — NOV 8, 2021 

The Foundation’s Mission is to enable Rotarians to advance 

world understanding, goodwill and peace through the 

improvement of health, the support of education and the 

alleviation of poverty. These causes resonate with today’s 

Rotarians, future Rotarians and donors. 
 

https://www.jigsawplanet.com/?rc=play&pid=221d54973916
https://www.jigsawplanet.com/
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/newsletter/rotarymatters/oct2021/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/b780f30a-27fd-44d8-895d-062e41df6daa/1/
https://epubs.media/rotarydownunder/ezine/2021/643/
https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H
https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H
https://rotary9510.org/
https://epubs.media/rotarydownunder/ezine/2021/644/
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Here are some words of wisdom from a man and Rotarian I look up to with huge respect – Past RI 

President and TRF Trustee “Ravi” Ravindran: 

 

“... when I consider, as I sometimes do, the ways in which my life would be different today; I 

realize how much poorer I would be now had I not joined Rotary; not in money perhaps, but in 

affection, in respect, in achievement, in friends, in everything that is worthy and worthwhile. 

- I might, perhaps, now have a larger bank account, but I would be a smaller person. 

For Rotary is a place where people go, not to make their living, but to make their contribution; 

heeding the words of Winston Churchill, that “We make a living by what we get; we make a life by 

what we give.” 

To me, Rotary is both a means to an end, and an end in itself; it is a way to make the world a better 

place, but it also makes my world a better place, for me and for my family. It is a way to give of what 

I have; but what it gives in return makes my own life richer. It allows me to make my mark on the 

world—and yet it also has made its own mark, indelibly, inalterably, upon me.” 

(extract from his address on being conferred with a Doctor of Business Administration by the 

University of Korea, Dankook). 

 

These words resonate with me. They reflect in so many ways why I am a Rotarian and why I have 

personally chosen to actively support The Rotary Foundation. The Rotary Foundation is “Our 

Charity”. As such, it relies on regular contributions from both our clubs and from us as individual 

Rotarians. November is the month when I make my personal contribution to Our Charity. 

 

I ask each of you (who have not already done so) to join me, to make a pledge to start your personal 

giving to our Foundation this November.  

 

Rotary Foundation Month – Read Link Here                         

 

•  Visiting Rotarian Rob McLennan from the RC of Adelaide Light announced that he is a 

Wednesday Magazine announcer on 88.7 Coast FM (A Community Radio Station), & 

together with Fiona Biedermann RC Seaford & PR officer for D9510 & other guests, 

present a monthly ROTARY RADIO SEGMENT. Please tune in!   Link Here 

 

Club Membership fees/Subs 2021-2022 are overdue-Click HERE for 

More Info. Please contact Babu on 0418 851 655  

 

• Rotary Youth Leadership Awards (RYLA-for 18-25yo) April 19- 

Mon April 25 

please contact Maria Figg 0421 986 508, Youth Director RCC 

 Info & Registration details for  Rotary Youth Programs April 2022 -Apply Now.  

More info HERE 

 

• The Rotary Foundation- Information about donating to Rotary’s own charity here. 

 

• Please visit and explore the new Club Runner website here   
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/   Once you logon you can check that your personal 

information is correct and you can easily update it. The site is a a great resource & promotion tool  

for all Club & Rotary Information.  If you are not sure of your login name or password, please 

contact  Alyssa Morran our PR Director .   

 

• Club History- for copies of any club photos/info etc., please provide the secretary with a USB greater 

than 12GB together with a Gold Pot donation and she will happily copy them for you.  

 

• Club Wine for sale-Please contact Brett Coombs 0421 323 699 to order.  

 

• Vocational Committee always seeking nominations for Pride of Workmanship and 

Business Excellence Awards. Please contact Jane Gascoigne. 

https://hail.to/rotary-on-the-move/publication/JvQae3H/article/98m2ZZq
http://www.coastfm.com.au/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/d3593291-3110-4bcb-8767-da95d1e260e7/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/c8d0b751-fc5b-4d34-a9b7-bc3dafda1518/1/
https://portal.clubrunner.ca/4099/Documents/en-au/4d034039-8e94-4bf6-ae83-3d0850aa2d0c/1/
https://rotarycampbelltown.org.au/
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•   Campbelltown City Council Website is HERE  

o Want to know what is happening in Campbelltown Council? Then 

why not look at the informative & great video of Mayor Jill 

Whittaker’s, latest Campbelltalk.     Link is HERE   

o Latest News & Events Council Newsletter is HERE  

  

• Love Campbelltown Face Book site is HERE  

 

 
Fines session by Sgt Margaret (contact Aaron 0431 213 870 aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au)    

Who did not watch the women’s cricket? Whoever has $100 in their wallet or purse -you can donate 

1% ; Brian S was asked by Wacka to get his car cleaned before he would drive it; David Fenton for 

celebrating his 70th recently , so we provided him a birthday cake to share tonight. ; Jane G put her glasses 

down while working on the cashier desk at the shed sale and a customer picked them up thinking they 

were for sale and asked how much were they ?; Betty & David sold 15 paintings at the last Shed sale – a 

record ; Babu shopping at a supermarket the other day he got a shock as he was tapped on the shoulder & 

it was Geoff B; Peter Allen not recognising Kevin Hill with his mask on , and asked him if he was a new 

member. 

 

Welfare officer’s Report- (Please contact Peter Rumbelow on 0402 844 304 or peter@rumbelow.net )     

o John Bennett is having + & - days but always has a smile. 

o David Richards is recovering  

o Tony Uren has had his feeding tube removed and is here tonight. Good to see you back. 

o John Schubert is recovering well. 

o Lou Dimech had lunch recently with David Fenton so is getting better. 

If you do contact an unwell club member, please let me know so that it can be reported to the Club. 

Peter Rumbelow Welfare Officer 

   For all those who are unwell, under treatment or convalescing and are mentioned in this column your 

Rotary family are thinking of you and your loved ones as your welfare and health are of 

concern to us all. May you get better soon. 

 
• Birthdays, Anniversaries Absences (to next meeting)  

Birthdays-Members:   Jeff N (1 Dec), John R (2 Dec), John S (5 Dec) 

Birthdays-Partners:  NA 

Induction Anniversaries:  Kevin P (1/12/76) 

Leave of Absence Register: Anthony Farrrugia - to Dec 31, Nicki Rowe - to Dec 31st, Tyler Lawrence - 

to June 30th, Lou Dimech - to Dec 31st. 

Exempt from attending under the rule of 85; Milton Lewis, Fred Cetta to Nov 29th, John Bennett, Reg 

Neale, Tony Uren - advises when he is coming, Brad Silby 29 July 2021 to 30 June 2022; Aaron Stobie    

January 1, 2022, to February 15, 2022.    

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.campbelltown.sa.gov.au/
https://youtu.be/HjFO6jWejuA
https://us2.campaign-archive.com/?u=ab1cba4c93f4643d508ada16e&id=26b8d2fd28
https://www.facebook.com/groups/LOVECampbelltown/
mailto:aaron.stobie@salvationarmy.org.au
file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20210906-2554-RI/peter@rumbelow.net
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Rotary Diary Dates & Notices 

 
• Every Tuesday at the Shed:  A great social event for all members and partners and the backbone of 

our fundraising. Note Shed sales are the last Saturday of the month except as shown in red italics: - 

Subject to Covid Restrictions 

 

• 2nd & 4th Wednesday of each month- The Community Connections Café – (run by volunteers from 

the Club and Council) Contact Elizabeth Gagliardi- 0403 602 999. See Flyer  

 

• Moonlight Markets at Thorndon Park- Donut Stall Members & Volunteers -The Market dates 

for our stall are on the first Friday in the months of November(5th) and December (3rd) this year 

and February (4th) and March (21st) 2022. The Market runs from 6pm to 10pm and I will need 

help with setup from about 4.30 pm at the Shed and then afterwards to return our property to the 

Shed. 

Please contact Ralph Holmes (Fundraising) email rmholmes2020@outlook.com or mobile 

0428811698 if you are able to assist and the times when you can do so. 

 

 

• Monday 6th December - Wives Club.   The Prince Room Chinese Restaurant, 

509 Lower North East Road, Campbelltown.  Dinner 6.00pm for 6.30pm.  Please advise 

Renata on 0428 400 995. 

 

• Club Christmas Dinner (Partners ‘Night)- Monday 13th December- B Social Club, 

 246 Fosters Rd., Oakden ,6:30pm for 7pm- $45 ahead, payment by Monday 22 Nov.  The 

Fellowship Committee are asking members to support children, aged to 16years, with a 

wrapped gift, labelled with age & gender for the recipient.  

      This year the committee has decided to support Women’s Safety Services. These women & 

children are displaced, due to experiencing domestic violence in their homes, & often leave with very few 

items. 

Contact Denise Dinham 8337 8096. 

 

• Friday April 1-Sunday 3 April 2022-Barossa Rotary District Conference at Tanunda 

There is a fun Quiz night planned for the Friday night of the District Conference as entertainment and 

all the proceeds will go the DG Jeff’s wife Jenny’s chosen charity All Kids  

Visit the District Conference Site For more info ,accommodation & registration is HERE  

Note Early Bird Registration Discount runs out at end of November 2021. 

 
Meeting Stats (Gold Pot)   

Attendance:  

 73%                   

Gold Pot:     

$41.40 

 

Sergeant: 

$54.05 

 

Raffle:   

$ 108

 
    President’s Thought for the week   - 

The meek may inherit the earth but they will never win games of football    Mick Malthouse 
 

 

 
 Editor’s Corner Any errors, omissions, missing links, or if not receiving emailed newsletter please let me know. If 

anyone has any contributions to make to the newsletter, please catch up on meeting night or email me with your content. 

Electronic format is preferred whenever possible please, as it saves a lot of retyping.   Rotary E clubs Link  Here   

 
 

  

file:///C:/Users/bruceb/Documents/1.Rotary/1-Newsletters/20211025-2660-Ian%20Haese-RI%20Peter%20Allen-Ind%20Betty%20Gebert/rmholmes2020@outlook.com
https://www.allkids.org.au/about-us/history/
https://rotary9510.org/sitepage/conference-2022
https://rotaryeclub.org.au/
https://herdofhope.com.au/
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